
March 25, 2015- VVCC receives grant for transportation 
Yavapai County Supervisor (Dist. 3) Chip Davis (right) presents Verde Valley 
Caregivers Executive Director Kent Ellsworth with a $13,874 check to be used 
for special needs transportation services. 
 
VVCC provides transportation for older adults who can no longer drive due to 
age limitations and/or health conditions. During 2014, VVCC served 2,100 older 
adults and provided 14,000 rides. 

 

Kent Ellsworth (left) with Yavapai County Supervisor, Chip Davis (right) 
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